
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Superintendent's 
 

February 20, 
 

 
 

Browning Public Schools work with “Kunnaattupii” (ALL) people – families, students, staff, trustees, and community – to 
provide a high quality, culturally responsive education for all our children using whole child guidance, teaching and support 
through collaboration and communication as we by honor the unique identity of ALL. 
 

 
 Browning Public Schools is a safe environment that teaches personal and community wellness and provides support 

and strategies for overcoming adversity. (Safety Matters) 
 

 In Browning Public Schools, we are free to teach and learn successfully. We instill and develop respect and pride for 
self, family, school, community, our environment, and all cultures through service to others. (Graduation Matters) 

 
 We model accountability, hard work and personal accountability through humility and dedication – demonstrating 

that these values are the responsibility of all. (Culture Matters) 
 

 We cultivate and nurture strong partnerships with the community to build citizens who have a sense of place, respect 
for Mother Earth, and an understanding of the rights and responsibilities of, and to, all people in all communities. 
(Attendance Matters) 

 

Impact Aid/Impact Aid Revenue Bond Projects:  
Sports Complex    
BMS Remodel    
 
ESSER Projects: 
KW/Vina Breezeway/HVAC 
Napi HVAC   BHS Chiller   Napi HVAC 
Admin HVAC/Windows Childcare HVAC/windows BHA HVAC & Additional Classrooms 
Babb Boilers    
 
Impact Aid and ESSER Projects 
Student Support Center  BNAS Cultural Center & outdoor classrooms 
 
 



 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BHS Gymnasium update:   
 
Thursday, February 1, 2024, demolition of the Browning High School gym floor and the latest estimate 
will be 13 weeks total until completion. We are hoping to have it finished by graduation. 

Superintendent Student Advisory Meeting for February: 
     
   This month we created their dream school – below are posters of 
what they came up with. 

We received our bids and designs for BHS gym logo and they 
will be revealed and chosen at the Board Meeting on the 28th.   
We are excited about the new designs and one past one as well. 


